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Beaumont Hospital


468 Cadieux Rd, Grosse Pointe, MI 4823





Dear ER Unit:





  I am writing you all this letter for a number of reason. First, I would like to thank you for giving me such an amazing opportunity to experiencing and learn new things that I can take with me to my future health care career. I greatly appreciate you for letting me sit in with patients and watch procedures be done and how a physician diagnoses and treats a patient. Without this experience I would have never fully understood how you all can greatly impact a patient in needs life. 





  Without your help, I would have never learned as much as you all have taught me from any of the other health care career experiences I have had. With your guidance I was able to take in so much amazing knowledge and advice that will without a doubt make a positive impact in my future.





  This experience has made me more confident in my decision to be involved in the medical field. I loved the atmosphere and getting to be involved with patients. I grateful for you all for giving me the opportunity to be one on one and in the rooms with patients. 


 


   I truly appreciate every opportunity you had given me during the time I spent at your unit. There is no doubt in my mind that I would have enjoyed my time anywhere else. Thanks to all of the staff, I can now take everything I learned with me to my future health care career. This opportunity has made me feel ahead of the game and confident that I can succeed in anything I do. Thank you again for everything you have done for me during this experience. 





Sincerely,





Olivia Bleser














